
October 30, 2023
Dear Parents and Guardians,

The Franklin Township Parent Teacher Association is
excited to encourage your child to participate in this year’s New
Jersey PTA Reflections Program! This year’s program theme is
titled “ I am Hopeful Because…”, focusing on opportunities for
students to express themselves through their artistic talents
and abilities. As noted on the PTA Reflections website:

If you feel that your child would be interested in participating in
this wonderful program, please complete the attached Entry
Form. All entries must be submitted by December 1, 2023. For
questions regarding details about the program, contact Ms.
Jacqueline Smith, FTS Art Teacher.

For additional information, please explore the website listed
below.
NJ PTA Reflections Program

https://www.pta.org/home/programs/reflections

